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MAY 30, 2015 

Please Pray: 

For each person involved with 
Operation Transit: for those who pray, 
those who give, those who volunteer, 
those who help logistically, those who 
lead—that the Lord would strengthen, 
sustain, and encourage each one, and 
give us wisdom.  

For God to build up each person who 
comes here to help us, so that they 
know Jesus Christ better and continue 
to serve Him wherever they return. 
Volunteers will be coming from many 
nations, and from all parts of the world!  

Please pray that in each city where we 
have an outreach, North Africans would 
meet together to study the Bible.   

Please pray for me (Allen): for my safe 
travel to France from June 16-20 for our 
Area Financial Leadership Team 
meeting: and then for my work back 
here, as I complete our ministry’s “end-
of-year” financial reports. 

Pray for our children: to finish this 
school year well, and to continue to 
walk with God, loving and honoring Him 
in all things. 

Please pray for Deedee as she 
prepares resources for group prayer 
times for our summer volunteers. 

Thank You! 

 

The kids enjoy helping us prepare 
Gospel packets for distribution. 

We had work days every Saturday in 
May, to get enough materials ready for 

several port cities. 

 

 

 

Dear partners, friends and family, 

Thank you for all the ways you support, encourage, and 
partner with us.  We deeply appreciate you!  We pray that 

God is blessing you where you are.  Thank you for helping 
us to be here in Spain, serving the Lord. 

There is a lot going on over here right now as we prepare 

for this summer’s ministry work.  We have been getting 
distribution materials printed, 

ordered, and shipped to all our 
outreach locations; recruiting 
teams and arranging for their 

visas and accommodations; and 
participating in plenty of 
planning and prayer meetings.  

Please pray for the timely success of every logistical 
detail!  And of course I (Allen) am also keeping up 

with all of our ministry’s Accounting. 

Meanwhile, the local outreach must go on!  Even 
though the busiest time is the summer, people travel 

through our city every day.  I was recently at the 
port, working with three Christian missionaries 

visiting from Mexico.  One of these guys offered a New 
Testament packet to a traveling North African who 
asked him “Why are you handing me this?”  

He responded, “I came all the way from Mexico to give 
this to you.” 

 “Ok, give it to me then!”  

For every three people to 
whom we offer a packet 

at the ports, usually one 
person will accept it.   

Thank you for praying 

for us! 

Serving Jesus with you,  


